1st May 1936.

Dear Vice-Chancellor,

On Friday, June 26th, the Duchess of Kent is coming to Bedford College to present the Florence Nightingale Certificates to our International Students. Can I persuade you to honour the College on the same occasion and come and speak to the students? It would be delightful if you could, particularly so as you were, I understand, instrumental in helping these students in earlier years, both by providing them with facilities for their practical work, and by lecturing to them on Hospital Administration. I enclose a copy of the proposed order of procedure for the afternoon.

Yours very truly,

Principal.

## FLORENCE NIGHTINGALE INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION

## Presentation of Certificates - 26th June 1936. At 3.30 p.m.

## PROGRAMME

Chairman ... ... Sir Arthur Stanley, G.B.E.,
C.B., LL.B.
Chairman of the Executive
Committee, British Red Cross
Society.
Hon. Treasurer, Florence
Nightingale International
Foundation.

Addresses .. ... ... Miss Daisy Bridges
St. Thomas's Hospital.

Miss G.E.M. Jebb, M.A.Cantab. Principal of Bedford College.

Presentation of Certificates H.R.H. The Duchess of Kent.

Address ... ... ... The Vice-Chancellor of the University of London.

Vote of Thanks proposed by Students.

RECEPTION.